
 
 
Media Release:  June 22, 2011 

Council considers Springston South Reserve Committee 
governance 
 
The Selwyn District Council today discussed Springston South Reserve Committee governance issues in a 
public excluded section of its meeting. 
 
As a result of discussions, the Chief Executive will publicly release information about the decisions of 

Council, following communication with the Springston South Reserve Committee.  That communication 

is expected to take place early next week. 
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